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Bryant, Shellie

From: Nancy Allan <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: April 28, 2019 6:31 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, April 28, 2019 - 18:31 
Submitted by anonymous user: 216.197.220.60 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Sunday, April 28, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Nancy 
Last Name: Allan 
Email:  
Address:  
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: BRT proposal 
Meeting (if known): I support the BRT route on Broadway Avenue 
Comments: 
Dear Mayor Clark and Members of Council, 
I support the proposal for BRT along Broadway Avenue. It makes sense to have the bus routes where people 
go, and they go to Broadway. Frequent bus service would mean fewer people would have to drive their cars, 
leading to less-congested roadways and more space for those who do have to drive.  
Please don't think you have to try to please everyone: you can't. This is an opportunity to approve a proposal 
that would lead to better bus service and more options for citizens. It would put some heft behind the City's 
stated desire to support active transportation. 
Best wishes. 
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304954 
 
 


